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Congratulations to Chuck James who was recently named to the Board of Governors of The Virginia Bar 

Association. Chuck will serve a three-year term that will begin at the 130th Annual Meeting for the 

Virginia Bar Association on Jan. 23.

The Virginia Bar Association serves the public through legal advocacy and volunteer service.

To learn more about the Board of Governors, click here.

To learn more about the 130th Annual Meeting for the Virginia Bar Association, click 
here.
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